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Fun Fact 

 

Jelly Belly beans were 
the first jellybeans in 

space, sent on the 1983 
Challenger mission by 
President Reagan as a 

surprise for the 
astronauts. 

 

 

 

 

Southgate Elementary IB PYP World School 
 

Upcoming  

Events 

 April 3-7, 10 

Schools Closed for 

Easter/Spring Break 

April 12 

Kindergarten Registration Begins 

April 21 

Schools Closed 

Eid al-Fitr 

May 2 

PreK Registration Begins  

May 23 

Strings Concert @ Southgate 

May 25,26 

School Closed for 

ECI, PreK and Kindergarten  

ONLY – Conferences 

May 29 

School &Central Offices Closed 

Memorial Day 

May 30 

Band and Chorus Concert @ 

Southgate 

June 15,16 

2hr Early Dismissal 

(@ 12:25pm) 

June 16 

Last day for students 

June 19 

Schools & Central Offices Closed 

Juneteenth 

June 20 

Last day for teachers 

July 4 

Schools & Central Offices Closed 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Hello Southgate Families, 

Welcome back from Spring Break. I hope you and your family were able to take 

time together and create wonderful memories and are ready to begin the 4th 

marking period. 

Kindergarten registration for the 2023-2024 school year is set to begin on 

Wednesday, April 12th. Additional information can be found at 

https://www.aacps.org/kindergarten. Pre-K will begin on May 2nd. To help us 

plan for next year, please enroll early and if any of your friends or neighbors have 

an upcoming Kindergarten student, please help us spread the word to go online to 

register. Conferences will also be held for the parents of this year’s PreK and 

Kindergarten students on May 25th & 26th. 

As we begin the 4th marking period, we are striving to have all students arrive on 

time and in their classrooms by 8:00 am each morning. With this goal in mind, 

we are asking students to arrive by 7:50 am. We thank everyone for helping us 

have our students arrive on time each day. 

We would like to give a big shout out to our awesome PTA for working hard to 

engage families in exciting school events. The Lucky Bingo Night and the 

Chuck-E-Cheese Fundraiser were a blast! On Friday, April 14 from 6:00-7:30, 

the PTA will host a Spring Fling Family Dance featuring DJ Lionel. Dinner meal 

deals and snacks will also be available for purchase. We hope to see you there! 

To stay up to date on PTA events, check out the Southgate PTA Facebook Page 

here: https://www.facebook.com/groups/southgateelementarypta 

In April, we will not only begin the 4th marking period, but we will also engage 

our 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders in this year’s Maryland Comprehensive Assessment 

Program (MCAP) for English Language Arts and Mathematics. Please be sure to 

check the schedule included in this newsletter. Students who are absent during 

these days will need to make up the missed portions of the assessment. This 

year’s assessment includes 4 days of language arts and 4 days of math testing. 

Students will be testing approximately 1 ½ to 2 hours each day. Please avoid 

scheduling appointments and early dismissals during testing, if possible. Students 

will need a charged Chromebook and wired, not Bluetooth, headphones. More 

information about MCAP, including Practice Tests and scoring rubrics, can be 

found on the MCAP website. 

 

April 2023                        Mr. Greubel, Principal 

Ms. Tuscano, Assistant Principal          
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Kindergarten Registration 
 

Kindergarten Registration begins online @ aacps.org on April 12, 2023 

 
 

PreK Registration 
 

PreK Registration begins online @ aacps.org on May 2, 2023 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

When sending emails or Class 

Dojo messages regarding changes 

in dismissal procedures for your 

child, please cc Jmclaren@aacps.org or 

hargubright@aacps.org.  

 

If your child/children’s teacher is 

absent for the day, the time 

sensitive information may not be 

shared with your student.   

 

If you have any questions, please 

reach out. 
 

Spring Picture Day  
 

April 26, 2023 
 

 Mylifetouch.com 

School ID or Picture Day ID 

EVTCV42GZ 
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MCAP SCHEDULE 2023 

If you have any questions regarding MCAP, please reach out to Mrs. Tuscano @ kntuscano@aacps.org 

 

 


